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CHAPTERM1~IXXVU.

AN ACT EN FAVOR OP JOHN HA2LEWOOD.

Whereasit appearsthat theaccountsof JohnHazeiwood,one
of the commissionersof purchasesappointedby the late su-
premeexecutivecouncil, for supplyingthe continental army
with provisionsandforage,in theyearonethousandsevenhun-
dredandeighty-one,weresettledin thecomptroller’soffice, and
hewasallowedonehundredandthirty-two pounds,whichhebad
paidto threeassistantsemployedin that service,andin the
yearonethousandsevenhundredandeighty-fourhewascalled
upon, by the said comptroller,to refundthe saidsum of one
hundredandthirty-two pounds,whichhadbeenallowedfor said
assistants,andthemoneywasaccordinglyrefundedby him, for
whichhehasnotreceivedany compensation. Therefore:

[SectionI.] (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby
the authorityof the same,That the governorbe, and he is
hereby,authorizedto drawa warranton thetreasurerof this
commonwealth,in favor of thesaidHazeiwood,for thesum of
six hundredandsixty-five dollarsandtwenty-eightcents,to be
paidout of thefundsappropriatedfor thesupportof govern~
ment.

Pa8sedMarch 8, 1799. RecordedTi. B. No. 6, p. 355.

CHAPTERMMXXvm.

AN ACT TO ESTABLISH A FERRY OVER THE BIVBB SUsQtTEHArn~A,

AT OR NEAR THE MOUTH OF JUNIATA, AND TO VEST TED RIGHT

THEBROF IN MATTHIAS FLAM AND DAVID WATTS, THEIR HEIRS

AND ASSIGNS.

WhereasMattbias FlamandDavid Wattshavesetforth, in
theirpositionto thelegislature,that thesaidMatthiasFlam is
seizedin feeof thelandson the eastside of the river Susque-


